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September 11, 2017

Patricia Van Gerpen

Executive Director

South Dakota Public Utilities Commission
500 E. Capitol Ave.

Pierre, SD 57501

RE: NG17-011 — In the Matter of the Filing by MidAmerican Energy Company for
Approval of Tariff Revisions regarding Farm Tap Service

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen:

NorthWestern Corporation, dba NorthWestern Energy (“NorthWestern”), is withdrawing its letter to the
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission dated September 9, 2017 in the above referenced matter.
NorthWestern has been in communication with MidAmerican Energy Company (“MidAmerican”) and
the two companies reached agreement regarding our concerns as stated in the September 9, 2017
communication. We will continue to work together in successfully completing the farm tap customer
transition process.

Thank you.
Sincerely,
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Pamela A. Bonrud

Director — Government and Regulatory Affairs
Pam.bonrud@northwestern.com

0O 605-978-2900

C 605-321-4025
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